The Tabor City Council met in special session on April 30, 2018 in council chambers, 626 Main St., Tabor, IA. Mayor
James Switzer called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. with the following council persons present: Arlene Bartholomew,
Randy Wirth, Ross Silcock and Jennifer Williams. City employees present: City Clerk, Mary King-Bateman and Library
Director Dawn Miller.

Resignation letter to the City Council from Gene Clapper was accepted on a motion by Wirth, second by Silcock. All Ayes.

Discussion was held concerning the seat vacated by Gene Clapper. Andrew Wake was appointed to fill the vacancy on a
motion by Bartholomew, second Wirth. All Ayes.

Arlene Bartholomew was assigned Mayor Pro-Tem and as an authorized check signer.

Motion to adjourn by Wirth, seconded by Bartholomew. All Ayes.
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